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Lake + Land Studio, LLC

first floor conditioned
1,923 sq ft

second floor conditioned
1,656 sq ft

total conditioned
3,579 sq ft

first floor under roof
3,669 sq ft

second floor under roof
1,656 sq ft

total under roof
5,325 sq ft

The pembrook residence 
is a two-story modern 
English cottage, nestled 
in a residential setting, 
exudes charm and warmth. 
With 4 bedrooms, 4.5 baths, 
and a thoughtful layout, 
it embraces a cozy yet 
sophisticated atmosphere, 
accentuated by a loft 
living room area. The home 
includes a separate large 
bonus space, providing 
flexibility for various 
activities. Indoor and 
outdoor fireplaces enhance 
the inviting ambiance, 
while a spacious screened-
in porch, connects to a 
delightful dining porch.

Pembrook
Residence

overall width
103’ - 4 1/2”

overall depth
50’ - 4 1/2”

4 1/2 Bath 4 Bedroom2 Story

Office

bonus space
Indoor/Outdoor Fireplaces

Large Screened Porch

loft area

overall width
118’ - 0”

overall depth
73’ - 6”

overall width
118’ - 0”

overall depth
73’ - 6”
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